Frequently Asked Questions about Collaborating with TMH


Will FSU researchers have to submit to both FSU and TMH?

ANSWER: It depends on the study. OCRA should receive all initial collaborative study materials and will work with the FSU IRB office to examine if appropriate/allowable for FSU to cede review to TMH. Any study seeking TMH collaboration also must be submitted to the TMH human subjects office for determination of engagement and whether IRB review is required. For certain collaborative research, federal department or agency sponsors may require single IRB (sIRB) designation and review, not TMH or FSU. Both TMH and FSU strive to have a sIRB of record for each study if at all possible.



